
 

 

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 

APPLICANT:  Heweston LLC 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION AND LOCATION:  General Land Use Application to construct a 6,400 

sq. ft. shipping building addition to the Hewescraft manufacturing facility. 

 

SEPA DETERMINATION:  The proposal has complied with SEPA, with the completion of an 

environmental checklist, public notice, a comment period, and the filing of a Determination of 

Nonsignificance (DNS). 

ACTION:  On November 13, 2018, the Zoning Board of Adjustment approved General Land Use #18-18 

as submitted. 

APPEAL:  The decision of the Administrative Official is final unless appealed by 5:00 p.m. on 

December 17, 2018.  An appeal will be reviewed by the Planning Commission and must be submitted in 

writing to the Administrative Official, under Chapter 17.116 of the Colville Municipal Code. 

Affected property owners may request a change in valuation for property tax purposes notwithstanding 

any program of revaluation. 

By:  RJ Keetch 

       Administrative Official 

 

Published:  December 12, 2018 


